2122245

gg:; R?\Eo Krabacher, Jay <jay.krabacher@state.co.us>

Re: WPX - add wells to gas lift on KP 24-8

1 message
Jay Krabacher <jay.krabacher@state.co.us> Wed, Aug 12, 2015 at 1:00 PM

To: "Fechino, Ashlee" <Ashlee.Fechino@wpxenergy.com>
Cc: "Johnston, Mackenzie" <Mackenzie.Johnston@wpxenergy.com>

Yes, this is the "VERBAL Approval.”

Obviously, the requisite documentation is forthcoming, at your convenience.

Regards,

Jay K

On Wed, Aug 12, 2015 at 12:56 PM, Fechino, Ashlee <Ashlee.Fechino@wpxenergy.com> wrote:
Mr. Krabacher,

| hope you are doing well! | haven'’t talked to you in a while.

WPX would like to add 4 wells to our approved gas lift on the KP 24-8 (KP 23-8 in system). We submitted a
sundry this morning to add the 4 new wells (Doc 400883240).

Gas lift has already been approved on the KP 24-8 location (Doc 400651996).

Is it possible for us to proceed with turning the KP 511-16 (FEE 05-045-17346) and Jolley 16-16D (FEE 05-
045-17344) wells online gas lift with a verbal/e-mail approval from you?

Thank you for your time.

Ashlee Fechino

Regulatory Team Lead

WPX Energy Rocky Mountain, LLC
1058 CR 215 | Parachute, CO 81635
W: 970.623.8915 | C: 970.404.5031

ashlee.fechino@wpxenergy.com
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